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Board of Education congratulates Wall of Gratitude honorees for November 
At Wednesday night’s meeting, members of the Board congratulated the November Wall of 
Gratitude honorees:  Arbury Hills - Lauren Baker, Linda Delegatto, Jody Diehl, and Nicole 
Druktenis; Dr. Julian Rogus - Joyce Chakos, Christi Perch, and Jen Workman; Walker - Jason 
Collins, Rose Dampf, and Erik Donovan; Summit Hill Jr. High - Scott Chromcak, Tom Chrusciel, 
Michael Deutscher, Ryan Hagen, Jack Howard, Mike McDonald, Cheryl Michals, Fred Pufahl, Scott 
Smalter, and Patrick Sullivan. 

 
Board of Education honored for their dedication to the Summit Hill Family 
At Wednesday night’s meeting, members of the Board were honored for their dedication to District 
students, staff, and parents is a simple ceremony of family to celebrate School Board Member Day. 
Members were joined at the Board table by their children and grandchildren to say the Pledge of 
Allegiance together to open the meeting. 
 
In personnel matters, the Board 

• approved the employment of Mary Filicette and Lynne Barnes as paraprofessionals; 
• approved the employment of Don Juhas as a FMLA teacher; and 
• accepted the resignations of Kathleen Binns and Andrea Clark. 

 
In other matters, the Board 

• heard a presentation from Dr. Julian Rogus teachers on the early childhood program;  
• approved TRIA Architects to begin developing drawings and bid specifications for the 

replacement of six rooftop condenser units at Walker School; 
• approved the 2016 tax levy estimate resolution; 
• discussed placement options for the SELF program; 
• discussed the Illinois 5Essentials survey that will open on Nov.16; and 
• heard an update on the 2017 extended school year program. 
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